
    
 
 
 MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Charlotte City Council 
 
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney 
    
RE:  CITY ATTORNEY REPORT 
 
DATE: February 24, 2021 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office 
has been engaged since the last Council meeting: 
          
 1. Extension of water main along Lansing Road. I am in the process 
of contacting the interested parties at 1761 Lansing Road regarding this project. I 
will keep Amy Gilson and the Council apprised as to its progress. 
 
 2.     The Meadows/Tree cutting project. I am in the process of reaching 
out to the managers, M. Shapiro Real Estate Group, regarding the plans to expand 
and upgrade the manufactured housing development. The City needs to coordinate 
tree cutting, to the extent that it occurs with its plans to expand the City’s control 
over the airspace at the airport so that the City can resume instrument rated take-
offs and landings at the airport. 
 
 3. Contacts with the City Manager. I continue to have contacts with 
the City Manager regarding various matters ongoing in the City, particularly as 
they are Covid related. 
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